
The Richard III Society is offering prizes to 
schools and individual students for the best pieces 
of written work (15-18 age group) and the best 
poster designs (11-16 age group) relating to 
Richard III. The closing date for submission of 
entries will be 31 January 2006. Full details of 
the competition will be published in September. 
 
For further information please contact JOHN 
ASHDOWN-HILL, e-mail ljfash@essex.ac.uk or see the 
Richard III Society website - www.richardiii.net/
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